Bob Triggs

Under NO CIRCUMSTANCES should we allow the application of insecticides on our waters and
aquatic wetlands. Especially not this chemical, not on the mudflats. All adjacent invertebrate and
vertebrate species will be affected. This will have implications for juvenile salmon, steelhead,
cutthroat trout, birds and other fish species. NO! NO! NO!



